
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

  

To:                Mayor and Council 

  

From:           Councillor Viktor Brumovsky 

  

Date:            March 2, 2023 

  

Subject:       Report for the Month of February 2023 

 

Date: Activity: 

February 7 Participated in the Chamber of Commerce’s monthly Director’s meeting. 

February 16 Attended the Chamber of Commerce’s monthly general meeting. The 

guest speaker was Tamara Trevelyan of TC Energy who gave an update 

on their pipeline construction project, reclamation activities, and post-

construction plans. 

February 21 Participated in the accessibility and inclusion open house hosted by 

Kate Milne of Cardea Health Consulting at the Mackenzie Legion. 

February 23 Attended the Future of Forestry in our Region Community panel 

discussion hosted by UNBC. The discussion provided a variety of 

viewpoints on the state of the local industry, how we got here, and 

some visions of where to go from here to encourage stability and 

vitality in our economy. 

February 24 Attended WinterQuest events at the Recreation Centre and Little Mac 

February 25 Attended WinterQuest events at the Recreation Centre and Little Mac 

including the First Responders recognition ceremony, fireworks, and 

social events at Little Mac. 

February 28 Attended a Zoom event with various speakers offering different 

perspectives on the state and future of the forest industry in the north. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Councillor Brumovsky 


